
Meeting minutes of the Hanover Parks & Recreation Committee held on Zoom on May 13, 2021 

 

 

Present were Board Members Bevin Gray, Jeff Poirier, Frank Sidoti, John O’Connor and Amanda Kunevich 

Also present Lauren Rodday and Ed Bratz 

 

Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 7:04pm.   

 

New Business: 

 

Summer Programs:  Registration is going well.  We are hopeful that summer will look a lot more normal than we 

originally had even thought 

 

Miscellaneous:  

Bevin- Build the Boards will hopefully be completed by the end of the month 

 

Ed Bratz- Would like to improve Hanover’s baseball fields.  Committee suggests talking to others about 

fundraising/forming a subcommittee to make requested improvements 

 

Jeff inquired about the Parks & Recreation accounts and if the entrance to the B. Everett Hall Playground can be 

fixed using the Tedeschi Account 

 

Jeff would like to invite Victor to the June 3
rd

 meeting to discuss field maintenance  

 

MOU:  Jeff states that we need a cost analysis of actual field costs and would like to manage the funds to be used 

for maintenance.  Bevin will request the total hours HYAA uses the fields per season 

 

Jeff feels the Committee needs to meet more often and that each Committee member should be responsible for one 

Town field to provide updates. 

 

Meeting Minutes: John moved to accept the Meeting Minutes from April.  Frank seconds; so voted unanimously. 

 

Amanda moved to adjourn Jeff seconds; so voted unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm. 


